
 

  

A huge congratulations to our first Star of the Month for 2021, Emily Kuscevic!  
For those of you who are new to Dance etc our Star of the Month award is presented to one student in the 
school who has shone in class and really represented our ETC Values. This month we are excited to shine a 
light on Emily who takes part in our recreational jazz and hip hop classes and has really started the year off with 
a bang!  
  
 

It is with a heavy heart that we say farewell to Miss Mikaila and Miss Lamb who have finished up teaching this 
week. We wish them both all the best for this next chapter of their lives and are sure we will see them back at 
the studio again for pop-up workshops (and social visits!) whenever our schedules align. Miss Mikaila has been 
a part of the Dance etc family since 2012 and has just started working for a new physio practice in Hillarys and is 
taking bookings as of this week, Miss Mikaila is an incredible physio therapist and we highly recommend visiting 
her if you need any tlc. Miss Lamb has been a part of dance family since 2015 and is taking a step back from the 
dance scene to pursue her passion for community work through yoga and other forms of personal coaching. 
Over the years with our team, they have both been invaluable to our dancers’ development and growth, both as 
performers and as young people and we thank them for all they have done at Dance etc, you will be missed! 
  
 

Just a friendly reminder with flu season approaching that if a sibling of a dancer is feeling unwell please make 
sure they remain at home, or if this is not possible, wait in the car for the duration of your dancers lesson. While 
students are welcome to come to class and watch if they are feeling a little tired or under the weather so they 
don’t miss out on any content please do not send them to class if they have an illness that may be passed on to 
other dancers and teachers. Thank you for doing your part to keep our teaching team and fellow dancers 
healthy! 
  
 

We are excited to announce that some of our incredible Senior STARZ Dancers have been invited to perform at 
a function for Crown Perth’s Awareness Program for Employment Diversity on Saturday 27th March. This is a 
great cause that we are honoured to support as well as an incredible opportunity for our STARZ students to 
show off their talents. For those of you that may not be aware of our STARZ Program it is a free dance program 
sponsored by Dance etc and Soul Gestures to provide dance classes to students with additional needs. If you 
are interested in making a donation to support this program please contact admin for further details, any support 
given is highly appreciated as we look to continue to expand this program in 2021 at its new home, The Vasto 
Club. 
  
 

Well done to our incredible film stars who took part in Ranson Media’s pilot film project on Monday 1st March at 
the Dance etc Studios. A small number of our junior dancers were lucky enough to be cast in this new creation 
and were able to experience life on a film set. It was a wonderful and inspiring experience for our upcoming 
artists, and we cannot wait to see the final film!  
 

 

As always if you have any queries about your Dance etc experience please do not hesitate to get in touch with 
our admin team. 

  

 

https://www.instagram.com/p/CL3tBHjj7Nk/

